
‭UCSB Emeriti Association‬
‭President’s Report October 24, 2024‬

‭The‬‭Emeriti Association Program Fund‬‭has been approved‬‭by‬
‭the Development Office and will soon be operational. The‬
‭fund will allow for credit-card based/tax deductible donations to the‬
‭Emeriti Association.‬

‭EVC David Marshall has confirmed the commitment of $15,000 to‬
‭support our planned activities, including the oral history archive and‬
‭mentoring initiatives.‬

‭We are supporting two new Promise Scholars, a total of six.‬

‭The website‬‭emeritiassociation@ucsb.edu‬‭is in development.‬

‭The Welfare, Oral History, Program, and Development‬
‭and Engagement Committees have ambitious goals and‬
‭accomplishments to report for this meeting.‬

‭Bill Ashby has proposed revisions to our Bylaws, and we will discuss‬
‭and vote on the revisions at the next Board meeting, December 13, a‬
‭General Meeting (Zoom) of all emeriti, as required by our Bylaws.‬

‭Muriel Zimmerman‬
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